
Public Notice 

Watermain Replacement and Road Closure 

Hunter Road (Four Mile Creek Road to Concession 4 Road) 

WHAT: Construction works required for the installation of new watermain and associated site 
services and appurtenances, along Hunter Road, from Four Mile Creek Road to Concession 
4 Road. Hunter Road will be closed to through traffic, permitting access to local traffic only. A 
proper detour will be set to direct traffic around the construction zone.  

WHEN: Construction is expected to commence Monday April 15, 2024, and be completed 
within approximately 11 weeks. The construction area will be closed to through traffic for the 
duration of the project.   

CONTACT: Robert Alguire, Engineering Technologist, Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake; Phone: 
905-468-3266 ext. 283; Email: robert.alguire@notl.com

COMMUNICATION: Information regarding the project will be posted to the Town’s website 
and social media accounts, with resident notices delivered to the affected properties. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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